
Did you know patients with 
dementia can be fast tracked?

Please contact the PALS team three 
days before the clinic appointment  

on 07591 988962 or email:  
PALS@lthtr.nhs.uk

Where possible and appropriate the patient can be 
fast tracked through clinic on the day and additional 
support made available via our Dementia Champions.

Fast tracking is also available for carers of  
patients living with dementia via PALS


